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SBCS Families, 
 
Do you love to collect Pokemon cards???? Then we have the event for you! South 
Buffalo Charter School and 716 Sports Cards and Collectibles are excited to 
announce our spring “Pokemon Trading Night” right here at South Buffalo 
Charter School!  The event will be on Thursday, April 10th from 5:30 PM – 7:00 
PM in the school cafeteria.  Students are invited to bring their Pokemon binders 
to the event to show off or to trade with other students!  “716 Sports Cards and 
Collectibles” are sponsoring the event and will have pizza and pop for every 
student who signs up ahead of time to come, free of charge.  They will also have a 
ton of Pokemon packs and cards here for students to purchase.  (Cash or Credit). 
Parents / Guardians must attend the event with their child as South Buffalo 
Charter School and 716 Sports Cards and Collectibles are not responsible for any 
“unfair trades” between the students!  Please return the bottom portion back to 
Mr. Hahn by Monday, April 7th at dismissal so we know how much pizza and pop 
to purchase.  In order for your child to receive pizza and pop, the permission slip 
must be returned.  Call Mr. Hahn at (716) 826-7213, ext. 623 or email 
fhahn@southbuffalocs.org with any questions.  See you there! 

RETURN THIS PORTION BACK TO MR. HAHN BY MONDAY, APRIL 7TH 

 

The following student will be attending the Pokemon event at South Buffalo Charter School on Thursday, April 10th  

and will be accompanied by a parent / guardian: 

 

 

Student Name: ___________________________________ 

 

 

Grade Level: _____________ 

 

 

Parent Phone Number: __________________________________ 
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